
From: Weidner, Sandy
To: Payne, Nancy
Subject: FW: Traffic Commission referral
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2013 2:22:47 PM

 

From: Weidner, Sandy
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 2:15 PM
To: Payne.nancy@cityofracine.org
Subject: Traffic Commission referral

Nancy,
 
Please forward to the Traffic Commission the request of the 6th District Alderman, on behalf of Richard
Christensen, 1831 Neptune Avenue, 53404, to install 2 hour parking only on school days for the 1800-
1900 blocks of Neptune Avenue  And no parking on the south side of Yout Street on school days from
Wustum Avenue to Mt. Pleasant Street.  Please include Mr. Christensen so that he can attend the Traffic
Commission meeting once this item is scheduled.
 
Thank You,
 
Sandy Weidner
Alderman, 6th District
City of Racine
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